
From:  

Jynx Houston  

Email:  

jynxcdo@gmail.com  

Location:  

Portland 97215  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

IT IS CRITICAL THAT OREGON NOT BUILD &/OR WIDEN MORE FREEWAYS BECAUSE WE DESPERATELY 
NEED THE INVESTMENT TO GO TOWARDS TRANSIT & HIGH-SPEED RAIL. WIDER FREEWAYS ONLY 
INCREASE TRAFFIC & THEY COMPETELY UNJUSTLY DISPLACE WHOLE 
NEIGHBORHOODS. SPEND OUR MONEY ON TRANSPORTATION THAT IS NOT POLLUTING & IS 
WHAT WE DESPERATELY NEED.  
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